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2016 Trustees

Cathy Sinko, Pres.
Tom Schmitz, 1st V.P.
Bill Rowell, 2nd V. P.
Tom Gable, 3rd V.P.

Joan Hufstetler,
Secretary

Mark your calendar for the Annual Clam Bake

Web:
thetennisclubavonlake.com

A Great Day at the Mixed Doubles Round Robin

Men:
1st Place - Bill Gross
2nd Jim Fialka & John McGeehan
4th Place - Tom Schmitz & Dave Mauer
Sportsmanship Award to Neil Goldoftas

Women:
1st Place  - Trish Knapp & Kristina Mauer
2nd Place - Anne Frantz
3th Place - Jamie Cure
Sportsmanship Award to Nancy Cobetto

Annual Membership Meeting
Our Annual Membership Meeting featuring
the election of new Board Members and recap
of the 2016 season will be held on Sunday, Oc-
tober 2. Mark your calendar now. More de-
tails will be sent out at a later date. Anyone
interested in serving on the Board should
contact President Cathy Sinko. 440-777-1748
or 440-915-8663 - ccsinko@hotmail.com

Congratulations to the winners!

 Although the weather report was “iffy,” it
turned out to be a great day for the Annual
Mixed Doubles Round Robin. The really brisk
wind kept the players comfortable, but made
the tennis a challenge.

 A great group of players enjoyed the ten-
nis, camaraderie and refreshments. Many
thanks to Pete and & Myra Mitchell for hosting
this event. Myra, unfortunately had to work and
she was missed! Thanks also to all the people
who assisted with the set up and details to
make the event a success … Cathy Sinko, Rhon-
da Mzik, Jamie Cure and Gael Dunn.

 But special thanks to Pete who sets up the
board and makes it all happen!!

 More photos are on the website here:
http://www.thetennisclubavonlake.com/Mixed
-Doubles-Round-Robin-2016.html

Mixed Doubles Round Robin
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